Shane Morehouse Kinsella Fund Committee

Minutes February 2, 2024

The meeting was held in the Recreation Department Office.
Attendance Dexter Kinsella, Janet Hooper. Rev. Sara Khrla
excused. Erin Reilly, Rec Director present,

1.The meeting was called to order by Dexter Kinsella at 12:05.

2. The minutes of the January 5" meeting were approved as
submitted (Dexter, Janet).

3. There was no Finance Report, but Janet will meet with Lucia to
explain the Shane Run contributions/registration process.

4. There was no public comment, except Erin shared that all
recipients of Shane funds are participating in the designated ski
program at Mohawk.

5. Old Business. There were no new applications.

e Janet has mailed requests to c. 40 businesses to sponsor the Shane
Run. The checks will come to Erin and then to our fiscal
office. ,

¢ Registration for the run will start soon and thus Erin will develop a
flyer, registration forms and obtain a date to advertize on WZBG.

6. The meeting adjdurned at 12:20. (Dexter, Janet) The next
meeting is March 1, noon.

Respectfully submitted,
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